
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12/26/2021 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
“Enter his gates with thanksgiving and his courts with praise! 

Give thanks to him; bless his name!  For the Lord is good; his 

steadfast love endures forever, 

and his faithfulness to all generations.” 

(Psalm 100:4-5, ESV)) 

 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

WORSHIP IN SONG 

 

SHARING GOD’S BLESSINGS 
Open sharing of God’s Blessings for 2021 

 

PROCLAMATION OF GOD’S WORD 
In Jesus I Trust  

Isaiah 40:28-31 & Zechariah 4:6 

Pastor Fred Tanizaki 

 

PRESENTATION OF TITHES & OFFERINGS 
“But seek first the kingdom of God and his righteousness,  

and all these things will be added to you.” (Matthew 6:33, ESV) 

 

CLOSING SONG 

 

BENEDICTION 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WELCOME TO THE LAST WORSHIP SERVICE FOR 2021 

We invite you to share “God’s Blessings for 2021” during our sharing time 

today. 

PASTOR FRED EMAIL ADDRESS 

Pastor Fred’s new email address is:  pastorfred.pvbc@gmail.com  Please use 

this email to contact him. 

CHANGES TO TEXT MESSAGING NUMBER  888-890-1101 

The text message program has changed and will be sending messages via this 

new number. We invite you to OPT-IN to receive text messages about worship 

services, special events, and important announcements.  

Text”PVBC” to 888-890-1101 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY NEWS Our Sunday school classes will be available to 

meet in person. Check in with Ms Linda and Ms Janet for all updates 

WORSHIP IN GIVING 

Worship and honor the Lord through your tithes and offerings. Donations can 

be given online at: https://my.gobluefire.com/App/Giving/pvbc or by mailing 

a check to: PVBC Administrative Office: 4010 PV Dr. N. #101, RHE, CA 90274 

PHILIPPIANS 4 FUND 

Compassion fund to help those in need affected by the pandemic. Visit 

pvbc.com/philippians-4-fund to donate and see where you are blessing. 

GIVING  BY GRACE  

Bring canned and pantry items are collected every Sunday .Delivery to a local 

food bank is scheduled for the 3rd Sunday of December. Thank you for your 

generous donations. See Nancy H, Louise C, or Susan L. 

PRAY FOR OUR MISSIONARIES! 

God is using our missionaries to share about Jesus here in our community and 

all around the world. Please support them through weekly prayer. Updates 

are provided by email. Contact Cynthia for more information. 

mailto:pastorfred.pvbc@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONNECT WITH US 

INTERIM SENIOR PASTOR 

Pastor Fred Tanizaki 

pastorfred.pvbc@gmail.com 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY CO-DIRECTOR 

Linda Okumura 

linda@pvbc.com 

 

MINISTRY INTERN 

Aimee Chao 

aimeemchao@gmail.com 

 

CHURCH OFFICE 

secretary@pvbc.com 

 

CHURCH SITE  

28 Moccasin Lane, RHE 

CHURCH OFFICE 

4010 Palos Verdes Dr. N.  #101 

Rolling Hills Estates 

(310) 541-1811 

 

CHURCH WEBSITE 

pvbc.com 

facebook.com/PVBaptist 

instagram.com/pvbcyouth 

 

MINISTRY CONTACTS 

Children: Janet Nozaki, Linda Okumura 

Youth: Anne Smith, Bryant Nishikawa 

Adult: Scott Van Kampen 

Caring & Fellowship:  Eleanor Huang 

Facilities: Dean Sato 

Missions: Cynthia Uemura 

Worship:  Kris Sato 

Treasurer: Dave Akiyama 

Moderator:  Karen Hostetler 

 

CALENDAR 
SMALL GROUPS 

Confirm meeting dates and times 

for 2022 with small group leaders. 

 

Small Group meetings 

Check with small group leaders to 

confirm meetings 

Wed 7:30 PM – Men’s in PV  

   Rev Sam 

Thurs:  9:30 AM – Women’s  

   Sharon N 

Thurs 6:30 Young Adult    7 PM 

   Scott or Bryant 

Women’s (Torrance) 7 PM  

   Kris S 

Women’s (PV) 7 PM 

   Cindy A 

Fri  7:15 PM Men’s 

   Scott 

 


